
     FTO - 10/23/2020 

 

Halloween costume guidelines for 10/29/21- Thursday:  Costume Protocols: ABSOLUTELY NO masks, 

weapons, political figures, gory, bloody, and/or negative degrading messages; make-up must be 

positive. 

Socks for the Sole Drive update: 
This coming week, seventh graders will stop in each homeroom and go over the combined school and 

parish Warm Socks for the Soles Drive, sharing information about the program's goals to help residents 

of local nursing homes during the upcoming winter season. Elementary and primary students will also 

have a hand in decorating cards that will go to each resident receiving our sock donations. 

We have been asked by the Diocese to share the following information with you: 
- The #CSinPA team is pleased to partner with CS is Elementary and invite every elementary school in 
Pennsylvania to participate in National Family Code Nights, a free virtual family learning event.   There 
are 10 National Family Code Night events between October 19 - November 17, and we’d love to see PA 
families at all of them.  Please contact  Jill R. Neuhard at 717-732-8406, jneuhard@caiu.org with 
questions.       Zoom Room: https://paiu.zoom.us/my/jneuhard 
 

 - Please see the attachment from the Diocese regarding claim notifications.  
 

As Race for Education donation letters are returned, we will send them home in your family folder. They 
are yours to do with what you please.  Please wish your donor a thank you. The school will send a thank 
you letter by the end of the year. 
 

We have added two new Science Explorer offerings:  Burps, Belches, & Bad Breath: January 1st- February 
18th and Abra Cadabra: February 25th through March 25th. Please register online if you are interested: 
scienceexplorer.com 
 

Cross Country continues to practice on Thursdays and Friday 2:30p-4:00p.  The next meet is on Saturday, 
October 17, 2002 @ 10:00am at the Bloomsburg Town Park.   
 

Match the Lotto:  All tickets/money/ must be turned in by October 30th. 
 

Please remember to save Box Tops and utilize the Box Tops App and SCAN (on phone) your grocery 
receipts for Box Tops credit.  Year to date we have earned approximately $35.00.  Normally we are close 
to $700.00  Please remember to scan and submit your receipts to Boxtops for Education over your phone.   
 

Please return yellow family folders as we are running out of replacements. 
 

Substitutes are always needed (clearances needed) - If you know of someone who would be a great 
substitute, please let us know.  
 

Please contact me if you have any concerns at scsprincipal@saintcolumbaschool.org. I am always ready 
to listen and assist in creating a safe and healthy environment for your child. 
 
“At Saint Columba School we all work together in becoming successful " - God bless - Mr. Morisco 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.csiselementary.org%2Fs%2F&data=01%7C01%7Cjneuhard%40caiu.org%7C109b64b50a2448b3f3ec08d87085bad2%7C38fb8206a6b342a28d6a68106ec36fd8%7C1&sdata=Gym%2FCVsnw2bgfnAVRNEzgp8rzhnZnDFkBmVsLRUeNWU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:jneuhard@caiu.org
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpaiu.zoom.us%2Fmy%2Fjneuhard&data=01%7C01%7Cjneuhard%40caiu.org%7C0b79d4956dd346b0806a08d7d0bfadff%7C38fb8206a6b342a28d6a68106ec36fd8%7C1&sdata=LacxwG1P0CeFcqVRQDT0SVWNgPnYubgUHCsZnbHRcus%3D&reserved=0
mailto:scsprincipal@saintcolumbaschool.org

